
 
 
 

 
RIUB Newry Head of the River 2022 

 
CORONAVIRUS ARRANGEMENTS 

 
Newry Head will be a completely outdoor event (there are no buildings on the site to enter) and gazebos 
etc. can expect to be extremely well (naturally) ventilated.  The numbers participating will also be well 
spread out across the site.  The risk of Coronavirus transmission is therefore deemed minimal but the 
following arrangements (including the RI Covid Health declaration) will apply: 

 Hand sanitation stations will be available. 

 Participants should observe appropriate social distancing and avoid congregating in tight 
groups for any length of time. 

 The event committee has appointed a Covid Officer for the event who will monitor activity and 
ensure appropriate Covid precautions are followed. 

 All clubs must appoint a Covid Officer to help ensure their members abide by the appropriate 
arrangements. 

 Everyone will be expected to follow Public Health and Rowing Ireland guidelines regarding 
Coronavirus. 
 

Please make sure everyone travelling to the event from your club is aware of these arrangements. 
 
Additionally, each club must provide RI Ulster Branch with a signed declaration (a Rowing Ireland 
covdoc2 form) confirming that a coronavirus health screening has been conducted and that, to the 
best of the Club Covid Officer’s knowledge, no one travelling to the event (e.g. participants, coaches, 
spectators, volunteers) is suffering from or displaying any signs or symptoms of Covid-19.  
 

Please send completed covdoc2 forms to newryhead2022@gmail.com by 19:00 on  
Thursday 3 February. 

 
 

CLUBS WHO DO NOT RETURN A DECLARATION BY THE DEADLINE ABOVE  
WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND THE EVENT. 

 

ULSTER BRANCH 

https://www.rowingireland.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/covdoc2-Club-Return-To-Sport-Declaration-Form-Rowing-Ireland.docx
https://www.rowingireland.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/covdoc2-Club-Return-To-Sport-Declaration-Form-Rowing-Ireland.docx
mailto:newryhead2022@gmail.com

